
WSPC ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
JUNE 2016 - MAY 31, 2017 

 
✓ Four west courts at Lincoln Park (LP) converted to dual use 

Pickleball and Tennis courts. Court modifications implemented  
– done by GJ Parks & Rec with WSPC input – July 2016 
 

✓ Provided free pickleball drilling lessons as part of first year 
membership. Lessons donated by Tao Thongvanh, GJ 
Pickleball Ambassador. 

 
✓  Provided WSPC T-Shirts to all members 

 
✓ WSPC Website and Facebook Page created – Sept. 2016 
 
✓ Storage boxes purchased and installed at east LP and Pineridge 

(PR) courts to hold balls, lost & found items, first aid kit, score 
sheets for referee practice – Sept. 2016 (Storage box for west 
LP courts to follow when available for purchase). 
 

✓ Balls provided at LP and PR courts – Sept. 2016 ongoing supply for 
all players 
 

✓ Squeegees - new squeegees purchased by Parks & Rec for LP and 
PR courts – Sept./Oct. 2016 
 

✓ Added blackout curtains to some Lincoln Park Barn windows as a 
test – Oct. 2016. Planning to provide curtains for the remaining 
windows next indoor season. 

 
✓ Nets - 1 net purchased and installed at the Barn/PR outdoor nets 

repaired by Parks & Rec – Nov. 2016; 4 new nets installed at 
Pineridge by Parks & Rec – April 2017   

 
✓ AED for each court – Automated External Defibrillator signage at 

LP for unit access at the golf clubhouse – signage provided by 
GJ Parks & Rec – Nov. 2016  

 
 



✓ Applied for official organizational nonprofit 501(c)7 status – Club 
bylaws finalized & registration submitted – Jan. 2017 

 
✓ Provided referee and/or tournament volunteer training for about 30 

people – March & April 2017 
 
✓ First Aid kits provided to court storage boxes – March 2017 
 
✓ Held First Annual WSPC Championship Tournament for members -  

April 2017 (70 members participated) 
 
✓ Held a members dinner after the WSPC tournament hosted by 

member Greg Reicks. April 2017 
 
✓ Working in concert with GJ Parks & Rec to resurface and possibly 

reconfigure PR courts – currently ongoing 
 
 

The above accomplishments would not be possible 
without the cooperation of Lorie Gregor and the GJ 

Parks and Recreation Department.   
 

Additionally, a BIG “Thank You” goes out to all club 
members who have given their time to make our first 

year a resounding success.  
 

Special recognition to Tao Thongvanh for his tireless 
effort and patience providing free pickleball drill 

lessons to club members. 
 
 


